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Our curriculum 

drivers are: 

C 
Community 

A 
Aspiration 

R 
Resilience 

E 
Empathy 

 

  
Who can believe this is the last Snippets of 2023?  We hope you all 

have a wonderful Christmas and look forward to seeing you all in the 

New Year.  

Party Day – Thur 21st  

Children can come dressed in 

their party clothes – please 

ensure they are dressed 

appropriately for playing out at 

play and lunchtimes.  

 

Afternoon Performances 

Once the children have got changed, if you are at the afternoon 

performances you are welcome to take children and siblings home with 

you.  

Please wait on the playground to collect children. 

Headlice 

Please ensure you check your child’s hair – we have had a few cases 

of headlice in school.  

 

Friday 22nd Dec 

Children can come in non-uniform 

and dressed in their festive jumpers! 
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Dates for the Diary… 

Tues 19th Dec 

• Apple & Willow Christmas 

Performance 1.30pm 

 

Thur 21st Dec 

• Party Day 

• Christmas Dinner 

 

Fri 22nd Dec 

• Christmas Jumper Day 

• School Closes for Christmas 

 

Spring Term 

Mon 8th Jan 

• Teacher Training Day 

 

Tues 9th Jan 

• School Re-opens 
 

 

And finally… 

Thank you for all your support and generosity over the 

festive season. 

Many thanks to all the staff for all their hard work – 

they are all looking forward to a well deserved rest.  

We would also like to take one last opportunity to say 

goodbye to Mrs Parkin and Mrs Livsey, who are 

retiring.  

A huge thank you from all of us.  


